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November 30, 2011 
 
TO:  Daniel Holland, Chair, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Jean Standard, Chair, University Curriculum Committee  
   
RE: Proposal to Delete the Teacher Education Sequence in the Minor in Dance 
 
 
The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate 
review the attached School of Theatre proposal to delete the Teacher Education Sequence from 
the Minor in Dance. 
 
The School of Theatre requests the deletion of the Teacher Education Sequence from the Minor 
in Dance because it no longer plays a role in teacher certification. Students wishing to receive an 
endorsement in Dance will achieve this through completing a series of specified coursework in 
the content area (24 hours) and passing the State Content Test. The suggested coursework for 
those seeking endorsement in dance will be listed on the School of Theatre website, and not 
listed in the Undergraduate Catalog.  
 
If approved by the Academic Senate the Teacher Education Sequence in the Minor in Dance will 
be removed from the 2012-2014 Undergraduate Catalog. 
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